
Cabbage
CB54‐25 ‐ Caraflex Cabbage Seeds

68 days. Brassica oleracea. (F1) Caraflex
Cabbage. The plant produces heavy yields of
small heads of pointed cabbage. The heads
average 5 to 6 inches and weigh 1 ½ to 2
lbs. The plant has good wrapper leaves for
insect and sun protection. The inner leaves
are tender and have a rich cabbage flavor.
Excellent for salads, coleslaw, stuffed
cabbage, and cooked dishes. Stores well ‐ up
to 10 weeks! An excellent choice for home
gardens and market growers.

 

CB48‐50 ‐ Earliana Cabbage Seeds

60 days. Brassica oleracea. Open Pollinated.
Earliana Cabbage. This early maturing
produces small round green cabbage. One
of the earliest maturing cabbage varieties
on the market! The heads average 4 ½ to 5
inches in diameter and weigh 2 to 3 lbs. This
variety takes less time to mature than other
varieties. It will cut your growing time in
half. Excellent choice for home gardens.
United States Department of Agriculture,
NSL 20190.
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